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Dear Parents, 
I hope you like this edition of our school newsletter as we keep in touch during lockdown. We have some lovely 
examples of home learning to share - families have been very busy and creative at home!  
We know learning at home is very different to learning in school. Children should try their best and have a go at 
the work but we understand that this can be stressful and family welfare is the most important thing. 
This week we had a plumber in school as we are planning to increase the number of handwashing stations in 
school. We hope to put extra handwashing sinks in each class and even one by the drinking fountain. 
We encourage families finding things difficult not to struggle alone but to come forward and access help. 
Sometimes you may just need to reach out. If you do, at any point, feel you need support Just One Norfolk has 
support and advice (details below). 
If any parent has any concerns or questions please don’t hesitate to contact the school either by phone (01508 
489355) or by email office@wreningham.norfolk.sch.uk or head@wreningham.norfolk.sch.uk 
We have now confirmed that seventeen children start into the reception class this September. This week we 
wrote to each family welcoming them to the school and introducing the teaching staff in class 1.  

KEEP SAFE EVERYBODY and have a super weekend. Mr Jones  
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We want you to know that we are still here for you. These are unusual times 

for families, we are all facing increased stress or have things crop up that we 

don’t know how to deal with. Just One Norfolk has support and advice for 

Norfolk families so if you need us, contact us on 0300 300 0123 

or http://www.justonenorfolk.nhs.uk #We're Still Here 

 

 

 

A message to Tia from the teaching staff 
Thank you from all the staff for the delicious cake 

you brought to school last week. It did not last 

long! 
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Well done to the children for all the work they have done this week online. 
This is a small selection: Class 3 were set the task of making a Viking Longship as an 
introduction to their history topic on Vikings and Anglo-Saxons 

 
 
 
 

 
 

      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                                                
 
  

Class 1 children have been busy too! 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Zachary & Max 

 

Samuel’s Longboat 
 

Delilah’s Longboat 

 

Woody’s Longboat 

 

Freya’s Longboat 

  
Imogen was reading a poem 

to Ms Leader (Don’t Put 
Mustard in the Custard by 

Michael Rosen) 
 

Alf was riding his bike 
and practising his 

counting! 

 

The new outdoor area by 

class 1 

 

 

 

Rose was completing some 

maths 
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Last Monday was May 4th and Mr Hodge and the 

children in class 4 celebrated this as Star Wars Day: 

May the 4th Be with You! Not to be prevented by the lockdown, 

many of the children dressed up as their favourite characters (so did 

some younger children too!). 

 

The School’s New Running Track 

 

A big thank you to the Friends of Wreningham 

School for a big donation towards the track. 

What the children of key workers have been up to in school  

The children of key workers continue to come into 

school each day.  Workstations in the school hall have 

been set up, each with a laptop. The children 

complete the work being set online by their class 

teachers. They also do the fitness lessons led by Joe 

Wicks or use the running track; the youngest pupils 

have played maths games; and they have all been out 

on the playground and use the adventure trail. The 

school remains open each day for the children of key 

workers. If you need any support with the work 

posted online, please contact the school. 

 

STAR WARS DAY – May The 4TH Be With You 

And Finally… 

  

Freya has learnt some new tricks on the trampoline! 

 

The 8th May 2020 is VE Day. 

We hope you have an 

enjoyable bank holiday! 

 


